Republic of the Philippines

D ED Department of Education
Q -' Region IV-A CALABARZON
e Division of Antipolo City

DEPED DIVISION OF ANTIPOLO CITY ADVISORY NO. \% ,s. 2015
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
This Advisory is issued for the information of Public and Private Schools
January 15, 2015

Berea Arts and Sciences High School, located at Lots 9,10 and 11, Ponce Street, Vista
Verde Executive Village, Antiplo City is in its 10" Founding Year Anniversary and will conduct its 1%
Berea Lecture Series about Music and Arts and the important role they play in the field of education
on February 28, 2015.

Attached is the letter of invitation for their FREE seminar for your ready reference.

Expenses to be incurred in this activity will be shouldered by the participants.

All interested public and private school teachers and educators who would like to avail the
said free seminar may please coordinate with Mr. Aurelio P. Ramos, Jr., President of Berea Arts and

Sciences High School at telephone number 451-2551.

For your information and widest dissemination.

ﬂ\
M%NMDOME, Ed.D.

Acting Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
OIC-Office of the SDS
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January 20, 2015

Dr. Merthel M. Evardome

Acting Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Antipolo

Dear Dr. Evardome,

Greetings!

2015 marks the 10" founding year of Berea Arts and Sciences High School. In line with this, we
have an array of events and activities lined up to celebrate this important milestone.

One of these events is the 1% Berea Lecture Series on February 28. Through the Berea Lecture
Series, we hope to contribute to the continued development of teachers in our region. For this
lecture, we invited Mr. Eudenice V. Palaruan from the University of the Philippines College of
Music to talk about music and arts and the important role they play in the field of education.

A piano recital and some music performances featuring Benedict John Jasmin, the Berea Guitar
Ensemble, and the Berea Angklung Ensemble will follow after the talk.

With this, we would like to invite teachers and educators from private and public schools to
attend this free seminar. We request DepEd Antipolo’s help in disseminating this invitation.
Registration is at 7:30 to 8:30 a.m.

Should you have inquries and other concerns, you may contact us through any of the
communication channels listed below.

Thank you for supporting the endeavors of the Berea Community!

Sincerely yours

\-/AA,\'. J‘/\ >
AURELIO P. RAMOS JR.
President

(02) 451-2551

Lots 9, 10, and 11, Ponce Street, Vista Verde Executive Village
1870 Antipolo City, Rizal, Philippines
Telefax 682-9391




